Attachment Network Of Connecticut (ANCT) presents
No One Eats Alone lunchtime series

Circle Of Security Parenting-The Story of Growing this Attachment Based Program in the Cheshire-Waterbury Area Communities

Presented by

Donna Q. Notti

and

Moira Aitro

from Darcey School

November 16, 2021, from 12-1 pm Please Join Us!

## ABOUT THIS EVENT

Through the use of the Connecticut Community Foundation
Grant supporting positive social emotional development in
children and families, the growth of COSP has expanded
beyond families to reach school programs, pediatric offices and
daycare staff in the Greater Cheshire/ Waterbury area.
This presentation is the story of this journey, and how passion
and knowledge of the importance of positive attachment can
make a huge difference in a community, one family at a time.



## Event Details: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 12 - 1 pm, Zoom event



To Register for the event, which will be held on Zoom please follow this link:

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAldOuppjwqHNaYrZBpeMocleyRfZ51O-b1

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

## About the Presenters

Donna Q. Notti, MS., COSP Facilitator, Infant Mental Health Specialist Endorsement-Level ll, Former Director of Cheshire Birth to Three Program, Darcey School COSP Team Coordinator, Consultant to Cheshire Public Schools.

As a Special Education teacher for over 40 years and the Director of the Cheshire Birth to Three Program for over 25 years, I have an intense desire to continue to assist families and staff to develop strong positive attachments and relationships. Research reveals that positive attachments are the required foundation for any individual to be available to learn, be productive and feel secure. The use of COSP in my work and personal life has made significant positive changes and emotional growth for me, my family, staff and families we work with.



Moira Aitro, M.S., CCC-SLP, COSP Facilitator, Speech language pathologist at Early Intervention Center at Darcey School.

Since becoming a COSP facilitator 6 years ago, it has been my mission to share COSP with parents and teachers in our community. I have been a SLP at Darcey EIC program for over 30 years and I have worked with numerous families in supporting their needs and the needs of their children. Since bringing COSP to Darcey, our teachers have also become very interested in COSP when working with their students. I have personally observed many teachers, after learning about COSP have shifted their style, compassion, commitment, and empathy for the students who struggle with attachment difficulties in their classrooms. COSP has been such a positive and rewarding way of thinking for me in my practices with students, teachers, and families.